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          ‘Wherever the river flows,


                  life will flourish.’

2nd September 2024
Dear Parents,
Welcome back to Year 3. It will be lovely to see familiar faces again and to meet those of you who have children in year 3 for the first time. As you are aware I will work all mornings and Wednesday to Friday afternoons. If you have any concerns or issues you would like to discuss please do see me outside class at these times.

On Monday and Tuesday afternoons your child will be taught by the different subject specialists we have in school. This includes PE, Spanish, Computing and Music 

The Magpies TA is Miss Evans and she will work with all the children across the class at different times. We are also joined this year by Mrs Kitchener, Mrs Noble and Mrs Steer.
PE: Please ensure your child wears their PE kit to school on a Monday and Wednesday when they will have PE. On a Monday they will be taught by specialist PE coaches. May we remind you that long hair should be tied back and earrings removed or covered for PE. Please provide tape to cover earrings.

Homework: The children will be given a piece of Maths homework weekly to complete in their homework folders relating to the work being undertaken in school. They will also be offered 3 optional pieces which will focus on our current enquiry. Spellings should be learnt at home ready to be tested each fortnight.  Both the optional tasks and spellings are stuck in your child’s reading records.
Reading: Please continue to support your children by hearing them read regularly.  The reading badges will continue this year and children are required to read a minimum of four times per week. For many children in year 3 it would be good to read daily. Please sign the reading diary each time you hear your child read on the relevant week. The children will continue to bring home the scheme book as well as another book from the class.
Times Tables:.  Practice them regularly at home using TTRockstars or Hit the Button. They will be practiced in school with a specific timetable learnt and tested each term.
Water bottles: Please ensure your child brings a labelled bottle of water to school each day.  The children are advised to take their bottles home each evening to wash them and bring them back refilled the next day. Please note juice or squash is not permitted as a drink throughout the day.

Outdoor clothes: As the weather begins to change please make sure that your child has a puddle suit or waterproof trousers and a coat to wear at break times. Please provide wellingtons to wear at break times too as this will keep your child’s feet clean and dry. These will be stored on the pegs and under the benches outside the classroom.
Thanking you in advance for your support and cooperation.

With best wishes
Linda Stone
Executive Head
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